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21st May 2025 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

High Borrans 
6th-9th June 2025 

 
A few reminders for High Borrans….. 
 
In preparation for our upcoming trip, we are resending the kit list for families to ensure the pupils have 
everything they need for the weekend. 
 
Medication 
Please ensure those children who need any medication over the weekend, that it is handed to member of staff 
on the Friday in a labelled bag in original packaging. Those children who use inhalers, must have two inhalers 
with their names on each one. 
 
Travel sickness tablets 
If your child usually takes medication for travel sickness, please provide your them with this in a labelled bag. 
We will provide travel sickness bands and sick bags for those who need it.  
 
Mobile phones 
A reminder that the children must not bring their phones with them for the weekend.  
 
Seesaw  
We will be sending photographs and updates to parents over the weekend via Seesaw. Please use the 
attached QR code and follow instructions on how to get logged on. Some of you may already be on this from 
previous years. Any issues with Seesaw, please see a member prior to the trip. We will aim to send these 
updates each evening.  
 
Packed lunches 
Pupils will need a packed lunch and drink for Friday 6th June. We have ordered 18 school pack lunches from 
the kitchen (9 cheese and 9 tuna) on the presumption some children will bring their own lunch. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr. Heeney, Mrs. Booth and Mr. Chivers  
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